
Weekly Newsletter
St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School

Friday 24th May 2024 
Upcoming... 

Friday 24th May- -School
Closes at 3.15pm
Monday 27th May - Edenred
Free School Meal Vouchers
emailed to parents/carers.
Monday 3rd June - School 
re-opens at 8.45 (gates open
at 8.30am and toast is served)
Wednesday 26th June - New
Reception Class Induction
Evening 

 

Holiday Requests
 

Don’t
forget to

read every
day!

I have received a number of holiday requests
from parents for term-time holidays.  

Unfortunately, I am unable to authorise ANY
holiday unless it is for exceptional circumstances
and evidence is suppled for the Local Authority.

This is not a school-based decision, but a national
one. Anyone who takes their child on holiday in
term-time is liable for a fine of £120 per parent,

per child. 



Check your
child’s

bookbag/school
bag/coat

pockets.  They
may have been

awarded a
special award!



Super 
Scientist

Weekly Award Winners
This Week’s  V.I.P.s

Reception: Rejoice
Year 1: Isaac
Year 2: Georgianne
Year 3:Michael  
Year 4: Nia
Year 5:  Destiny N
Year 6:Ignacy 

This Week’s  Stars of
the Week

Reception: Daniel-James 
Year 1: Bianna
Year 2: Wayne
Year 3: Valentina 
Year 4:Victoria 
Year 5:Darren 
Year 6: Aisha

Reception: 
Year 1:Noah
Year 2:Ameila
Year 3:Shaun Henry
Year 4: Oscar
Year 5:Alfie 
Year 6: Charmaine

Weekly Recognitions Miss G’s Staff V.I.P.

141 Miss Kelsall 



Attendance Stars

Reception

Year One

Year Two

Year Three

Year Four

Year Five

Year Six TargetTarget
96%96%

87.2%87.2%

90.5%90.5%

88.8%88.8%

94.1%94.1%

88.7%88.7%

93.5%93.5%

85.4%85.4%

















Star Readers
Well done to these children who have

completed Booktalks this week.

Evie Yr.4 

Grace Yr.4 

Charmaine Yr.6 

Stephen Yr.6 

Angel Yr.6

Aisha Yr.6

Eric Yr.4 Jakub Yr.4

Tianna Yr.6Jasmine Yr.4

Nia Yr.4

Grace Yr.4 

Sawen Yr.6

Oscar Yr.4

Victoria Yr.4 



I never used to take a lunch break, but now look forward to my time sat at the
window with a cup of tea watching our children play so beautifully. I’ve been so
impressed by their team spirit, that I thought it should be rewarded, therefore, I will be
selecting a child/children each week who had displayed the St. Joseph’s Team Spirit
and giving them a shout out.

This week I’m giving a St. Joe’s Shout Out to...

EYFS and KS1 
Toby (Reception), Carter (Yr1) and Daryl (Yr2)

KS2 
Alexa (Yr5), Richard (Yr3), Jakub (Yr4), Lilli (Yr6)  

Team Spirit Award



We teach our children
about the British

Values, but what are
they ? 

Family Challenge!
 You can look on our

website or ask your child
for help! Send your answer

to Miss Griffiths on Class
Dojo. Good luck!

 Family’s who answered correctly are...

These families will
be entered into our

half-termly raffle for
a bumper family

hamper!

The Hill Family
The Zych Family

The Nigrone Family

The Flint FamilyThe Wood Family

The Brown Family


